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Meetings
January is Vocational Service
Month

1/29 Suzanne Smith, PhD, the
Burundi School Garden
Project ... via Zoom

2/5 Yemariam Workneh, GRSP
... via Zoom

2/12 To be announced ... via
Zoom

2/19 No Friday Meeting -
instead consider joining us
for Thursday Thursday live!

Our Rotary Family

BIRTHDAYS
1/1 Marie Crean
1/1 William Kelly, Jr.
1/1 Philip Cohn
1/1 P. Game
1/1 Kristi LoVerde
1/2 Jeannette Jezerinac-Prince
1/11 Jim Glass
1/20 Brian Harper
1/27 Robert Hall
1/29 Kobelah Svensen Bennah

WEDDING
ANNIVERSARIES
1/23 Tina Philpot (13)
1/28 Bill Woulfin (13)

Rotary Online
https://dunwoodyrotary.org
https://rotary6900.org/
https://rotary.org/

ROTARY CLUB OF

This Week's Speaker

Suzanne Smith, PhD, Burundi School Garden Project
... via Zoom only

Join us this Friday, January 29, as Dr. Suzanne R. Smith, an Americus, Georgia
Rotarian,  talks about the Burundi School Garden Project. You can join via Zoom at
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86202979419.

Suzanne started at Georgia Southwestern State University July 1, 2018 as the
Provost/Vice President for Academic Affairs. Before that, she was at Washington State
University Vancouver from 1997-2018 where she most recently served as the Director
of Academic Planning and Special Assistant to the Vice Chancellor of Academic Affairs.
She is a co-author of the book Exploring Family Theories which has its fifth edition
coming out in 2021. Suzanne’s primary area of research is family relationships, and she
has studied these relationships among rural families in poverty as well as among the
Hutterites.

Suzanne devotes a good deal of time to helping oversee and fundraise for a school
gardens program in Burundi, Africa. Suzanne and her colleagues at Washington State
University started this project in 2015.

She is a member of the Americus Georgia Rotary Club, and lives in Americus, GA with
her husband, Brett Lloyd, and son Sam Lloyd. Their daughter is a junior at University
of Oregon.

Upcoming Meetings

Join Us in February on Zoom
We have moved back to Zoom through the month of February. As President Ardy said
last week, the Dunwoody Country Club has been a great partner to us over the last few
months - and we appreciate what they have done to help us meet in person by opening
their doors to us with just a 25-meal minimum. However, they have advised us (since
we established the pandemic dues rate) that their finances don't allow them to continue
at this level and that the new minimum will be 40 meals. Given our current live
attendance level is running about 15-20, we are going to explore new options. We will
move to Zoom only through the month of February. If you have ideas about places to
meet, we'd love to have you share them.

Service Opportunities

Your Community Needs You! In February ...

Community Assistance Center: Join the Dunwoody Rotary team on Saturday,
February 6 from 9:00 am to 12 noon to help clean, process donations that come in
and stock shelves in the food pantry. Our work will take place indoors. COVID protocols
are strictly enforced - and you will need masks and gloves (gloves will be provided).
You can read more about CAC's COVID protocols. Other than a few staff members, we
will be the only people onsite at CAC that Saturday morning. You can sign up now by
sending an email to Jennifer Bowler at jbowler325@gmail.com. We need to provide the
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names and e-mails of the attendees to CAC by Wednesday, February 3.

Dunwoody Nature Center: Our work crew will take up our shovels and rakes on
Saturday, February 13 from 9:00 am to 12 noon for the monthly volunteer day at
the Dunwoody Nature Center. Wear your mask, bring your favorite garden tool and be
ready for some work and fellowship. You need to sign up
at https://dunwoodynature.org/volunteer-sign-up/

Making a Difference

Check Out Rotary Works ... a Program to Support
Career Transitions

Last month, Rotary Zones 33 and 34 introduced a very special vocational service
project, “Rotary Works” - an initiative provided for Rotarians and Rotaractors
experiencing career transition. This initiative is comprised of three distinct programs,
providing education, networking, and/or financial resources for participants, providing
mentorship opportunities for personal and professional development. To learn more,
watch the first program, and sign up for future month Zoom sessions, you can visit
www.rotary.works (no .org or .com) [more]
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